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To whom it may concern

I wish to submit my response regarding the extension of the emergency bill until October
2022.

I DO NOT want this bill to be extended. The bill extension would be based on Covid
deaths in QLD and covid numbers. The ABS data is clearly showing us that the figures we
have been lead to believe are over exaggerated. Of the deaths only 2,639 were covid
related, with 92% of these having serious underlying medical conditions. The median age
of COVID related deaths was 81 years - males and 86 - woman - both ages which are
above our national average life span. Far more people have died from the FLU than covid,
yet we have never seen such extreme measures put in place.

Furthermore, it is clearly evident that the current vaccines on offer DO NOT prevent
infection or transmission - so therefore, the virus can be spread by both vaccinated and
unvaccinated.

We have had so much disruption and segregation within our communites due to the over-
reach of government in charge/state leaders. Mandates are unlawful and need to stop, you
cannot allow this bill to be extended, not only is it in-humane, it simply is against the
ethics of 'good science' to say the least.

I ask today that this bill is NOT extended.
Kind Regards

Paula Leslie
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